

Welcome

Hello and welcome to the latest edition of our PTFA newsletter.

Message from the Chair

Now that restrictions are starting to ease, hopefully you are all enjoying seeing family and friends again. It shouldn't be too long until we can resume our normal PTFA activities. However, until then we are still working hard behind the scenes to raise vital funds to support the education of our children.

Smarties have the answer

We are unable to hold our normal fundraising events, but maybe Smarties do indeed have the answer.

Your child will be coming home from school with a tube of Smarties which have been kindly donated by the Spar at Hockmeyers Garage.

We are holding a Smartie competition to see which class can raise the most funds by completing household tasks such as hoovering / dusting, or even washing the car in exchange for loose change. There is a prize for the strangest, silliest or most unusual chore, let us know what tasks you have done via email at PTFA@stbotolphs.co.uk.

The class that raises the most funds will receive a prize. Tubes with donations to be returned to the class teacher by 18th June.

Minutes of our meetings and finances are available to view on our website

Our website can be accessed via the school website under parents / PTFA.



There are several ways you can support us

Easyfundraising

Did you know that whenever you buy anything online - from your weekly shop to your annual holiday - you could be raising vital funds for St Botolph's PTFA?

Full details can be found on our website.

Pre-Loved

Our Pre-Loved is now back up and running, please place your orders via the PTFA website.

We will be holding a virtual Summer Fair, similar in style to our Virtual Christmas Fair.

More details to follow after the half-term holiday.

Have a nice break!